
 

Westacre Infant School  
Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP 

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
Monday 24th February 2025 

Dear Parents, 

As you are no doubt aware, your child’s class teacher Mrs Dean is absent from school at 
the moment. Although she is not yet on maternity leave, we are not certain of when she will 
return to school. We want to ensure consistency for your children and therefore have made 
the decision that Mrs Edwards will be covering the class in her absence and for the rest of 
this academic year.  
 
Mrs Dean will not be able to facilitate the scheduled Parents Evenings for this week and 
next week, but we can offer you the opportunity to come and look at your child’s books on 
Wednesday 26th February or Wednesday 5th March between 3:50pm and 6:20pm.  
 
Thank you for your on-going support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

AEdmunds 
 
Mr Edmunds 
Headteacher 
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